
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to resolution of the Town Board of the Town of Harpersfield, 
Delaware County and provisions of the Highway Law, sealed bids will be received for the purchase of 
one (1) new 2025 model year 6X4 tandem plow/dump truck with a minimum GVW rating of 66,000 lbs. 
with a complete plow package and dump body. Truck must be delivered by March 2024. 

Bids should be submitted in a sealed envelope and shall bear on the face thereof the name and the 
address of the bidder. Specifications are available to any interested bidder at the office of the Town 
Clerk, located at 25399 State Hwy 23, Monday – Friday 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM. Bids are to be filed with the 
Town Clerk by 5:00 PM on March 13, 2024.The bids will be publicly opened at the Town Board meeting 
which will be held at 7:00 PM on March 13, 2024. All bidders must include a Certificate of Non- 
Collusion. 

Bids will be awarded to the lowest responsible bidder. The Town Board reserves the right to reject any 
and all bids that are not in the best interest of the Town. 

        Russell Hatch 

        Supt. of Highways 

        Town of Harpersfield  


